
 

            

 

The Flash Paper December 2021 

January - David Fox, Larry Brodahl and Jered 

Schaugaard gave us their time and talents with this 

show virtually via ZOOM.   

February – What’s in your Case? 

THANK YOU to Joe Cole, Steve Lindeman, Denny 

Rourke, Jered Schaugaard, David Fox, and Ryan 

Chandler for sharing what they carry in their Close-up 

Bags and their go-to effects when working strolling 

magic gigs.  

 

March -    The Houston IBM Ring #39 presented a 

Cross Pollination Lecture and Performance for us on our 

OMS Zoom meeting in March.  A huge thank you to 

Scott Hollingsworth, Scott Wells, and Jamie Salinas.   

 

April -   Attending our April OMS monthly meeting 

via ZOOM, were Lady Sarah and Keith Fields. 

 

May - "What's in your pockets?" 
Dave Arch, Jared 

Schaugaard, John 

Sheibal, and Dave 

Madsen shared. 

Travis Nye from his 

Spellbound Magic 

Shop also stopped by 

this Zoom session.  

 

 

The Year in Review - 2021 

Denny Rourke and his case 

Ryan Chandler and his case 
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June -   Our Zoom Cross Pollination on Monday, 

June 21 featured Bronson Chadwick, Nikko Alignay, 

and Jack McCoy from Fort Worth SAM #138. 

 

July -   OMS Members Rate-A-

Trick tool. The highlight of the 

meeting were performances by 

Jered Schaugaard, Larry 

Brodahl, Steve Lindeman and 

Dave Madsen.  Each showed their 

go-to and favorite tricks. Here is 

Steve’s Husker doll prediction. 

 

August - For this SHOW and TELL Zoom our 

members shared their favorite books about magic. Here 

are books enjoyed by David Fox and Bob Gehringer 

 The evening concluded with several members sharing 

their oldest props or their favorite magic tricks.  Steve 

Nespor had his Egg Bag handy, which has been a 

mainstay for his stage performances.  Bruce Jacoby 

showed us his first hand-made prop, an eight-sided 

"Duck Bucket."  John Scheibal performed a ball and 

vase trick and Tim Bagley brought his prized 1967 

English Pennies that he still uses!  Bob Gehringer 

entertained us with a Blackstone card trick and a French 

Drop that were his first magic tricks 

September –  

Lance Burton was our featured 

guest magician and lecturer for 

our OMS Monthly Monday 

Night Magic Zoom event!   

 

 

 

October –  

Jered Blake Via ZOOM: 

 Jered performed nine card 

tricks while also educating us 

with a series of credits given to 

those magicians who perfected 

them. 

 

 

Thank you to all of the featured 

articles written by our members. 

 

 
 

Theron Christensen’s 

articles on Creativity 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Bruce Jacoby’s review 

of the Mike Super Show at 

the Lied Center 
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David Michael Fox’s 

review of MagiFest 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Arch and his 

articles on performance 

skills as well as his many 

tricks that he shared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob Miller for bringing 

treats to our meetings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Nespor and his Prez 

Sez columns along with the 

OMS Junior Magicians 

updates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patrice Fisher and 

her monthly secretary 

reports and the many 

What’s Your Magic 

Story columns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Madsen for 

hosting the Zoom 

sessions at ouir new 

location 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More Contributors 

And of course, all who showed up and shared their knowledge 

and skills enthusiastically with other members to make 2021 a 

memorable year. 


